
Navigating New Laws and COVID19 
Related Employment Issues
Jim Hammerschmidt presented a webinar to the Montgomery County Society for Human 
Resource Management (SHRM) on September 17, 2020.

The presentation addressed the ongoing challenges and questions that many employers will face in the 
coming months as they continue to navigate the new laws and issues that have accompanied the COVID-
19 pandemic.
 
Whether you have employees working remotely or in person, this presentation discussed the key 
concerns including workplace safety mandates and recommendations, leave issues, liability concerns and 
waivers, managing remote employees, future furloughs and layoffs, recommended policy updates and 
more.

Jim Hammerschmidt is Co-President of the firm and Chair of the Employment Law group.
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